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What’s coming up 
 

January  
4th       First Day Back to school 

19th   ​ MHS PAC Meeting 6:30 pm 
22nd  Crazy Pattern Day! 
*Wear as many patterns as you can 
and get points for your class! (clothing, 
socks, shoes, hair ties) 
 

February 
12th - STIP Day  
16th -PAC Meeting 6:30 pm  
24th - PD Day 
25th - PD Day 
 

PIZZA DAY! 
We order Pizza every Friday! 
Please remember to get your 
money and order to classroom 
teachers by Wednesday! 

 

 

Principal’s Corner   
 
Happy New Year!! January is looking like a fairly quiet          
month with no PD or STIP Days. It is always a time of             
year that we really see our students progress as they          
return to school after the break. Reading with your         
children is one of the best ways that you can support           
their learning at home! Each student received a book         
or two to take home for Christmas. These books were          
donated by DeBeers, and very much appreciated! 
 
We had a great week of Christmas celebrations before         
the break. We missed having all of our families join us           
for our feast, but enjoyed the feast in our classroom          
bubbles and look forward to hopefully having all of         
you back with us next December! 
 
We had a number of donations from organizations,        
churches, and individuals in December to support our        
Feast, Adopt a Family Christmas program, and our        
breakfast and lunch programs. We are so very        
appreciative of all the support we received.  

MHS PAC 
 

The MHS PAC is a committee of interested parents and a board representative, who              
help to improve daily school life for the students and families at MHS.  
 

This month the PAC​ ​will meet in the tipi on Tuesday, January 19th at 6:30 pm.  
 

Please email Mrs. Brace (​elizabeth.brace@yk1.nt.ca​) if you are interested in joining the PAC.             
All parents are welcome to attend and don’t have to come to every meeting.  
If you can not make it to the school for the meeting, there is an option to join virtually.                   
https://meet.google.com/ozb-tptf-dtk   
 

mailto:elizabeth.brace@yk1.nt.ca
https://meet.google.com/ozb-tptf-dtk


S​hare What You Have Take ​O​wnership A​chieve your Best R​espect Everything 

 

 

Dene Law for January: 
  
 

Be Happy at All Times 

The Creator has 
given you a great 

gift: Mother Earth.  

Take care of her and 
she will always give 

you food and shelter. 

 
3/4G enjoying their treats after the feast! 

 

 
4/5M making crafts! 

Wiilideh Phrase of the Month…  
 

We continue to work on our words from 
December about the weather! 
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Christmas Stories 
Each day the whole school met to 

share a virtual Christmas story 
two! 

 

  

 

Christmas Bingo 
On the fourth day of Christmas stories, we also played 

Christmas Bingo as a whole school! 

 

On the 5th day of Christmas stories…. Santa and his elf arrived to read 
a virtual Christmas story and deliver candy canes to each class! 
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Christmas Doors 

 

MHS Christmas Feast  
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Covid Corner 
 

Thank you for being so diligent in the screening of your children each day.​ ​ A reminder that: 
 

1) A student with​ ONE minor symptom must stay home for 24 hours​.  If they are 
better within 24 hours, they may return to school.  If they are not better or are 
worsening, they must call public health for next steps. 

2) A child with ​ONE Major or TWO or MORE minor symptoms must stay home​ and 
call public health for next steps. 

 

Adults in the building​ - We have installed a doorbell in between our two main doors.  
 

Drop Off:  
We are asking that parents bring students to the door, ring the bell, and wait for a staff                  
member to let them in. The staff member will make sure the student checks in at the office                  
and gets to their classroom safely.  
 

Pick up: 
Driving:  

● Please call from your vehicle and we will send the students out to you.  
○ You may come to the door to pick them up 

Walking:  
○ Please call from the front door and we will send the students out to you 
○ If you aren’t able to call, please ring the doorbell  

 

Please use the new screening tools to screen your children each day before they come to                
school. 
Many thanks for your continued support to keep our students and staff safe and healthy at                
school! 
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January 2021 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 
New Years 
Day 

2 
 

3 4 
School 
begins 

5 6 7 8 
Pizza Day 

9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 
Pizza Day 

16 

17 18 19 
PAC 6:30 

20 21 22 
Pizza Day 
*Crazy Pattern 
Day 

23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 
Pizza Day 

30 
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